
LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING  

SUDBURY PLANNING BOARD 
SCENIC ROAD BYLAW 

 
In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 40, s. 15C and the Sudbury Bylaws Article 
VIII(B), Scenic Roads, the Sudbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 
September 9, 2015, at 7:50 P.M. at the Sudbury Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, 
Massachusetts, concerning an application for changes to a Scenic Road filed by Walker 
Development for property located at 239 Concord Road, Town Assessor Map # H09-0016. The 
application concerns the removal of approximately 115 feet of stone wall, and installation of 
fencing.  

 
All those wishing to be heard on these matters should appear at the time and place designated 
above, or send written comments prior to the hearing to the Sudbury Planning Board, 278 Old 
Sudbury Road, Sudbury, MA  01776.   

  
 
 

       Craig Lizotte, Chairman 
       Sudbury Planning Board 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
To be advertised in the Sudbury Town Crier August 20 and August 27, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


